
   

   a    DON’T FORGET! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

PLEASE BRING IN YOUR 

COMPLETED SHOEBOXES BY 

THURSDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 

 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming our Year 5 and 6 parents next week 

for a coffee morning with a difference!  Prepare to be sung to by your children 

whilst you sip your beverage!  The children have been practising hard with Mr 

Linham and cannot wait to show you what they have been working on.  Year 5 

parents are welcome on Wednesday 15th November and Year 6 parents on 

Thursday 16th November.  It all starts at 9.00 am! 

Please can I again reiterate that the school car park is not for parental use 

before or after school.  In the same way, parents should not walk through the 

car park at the beginning or end of the day and most certainly not with children.  

Please help us to keep your children safe.   

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Johnson, Deputy Head Teacher 

P.S. This newsletter and all diary dates can be found on our website at : 

www.ardleighgreenjun.org.uk 

 

  

Stars of the Week   

Lilia Ghebache, Louie Newman, Finlay Cross, Amber Rumsby, 
Ryan McGuire, Poppy Jeffery, Stevie Reynolds, Ellie May, 

Halle Walsh, Zac James, Hermione Moran, Beau Hayes and 
Conner White. 

Congratulations!






 

 

Friday 17
th

 November is 

Children in Need Day 

We will be supporting this day 

be allowing the children to 

wear non-uniform 

Weekly Attendance for week:  

6th – 10th  Nov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS @ AGJS  

Issue 9:  10 th  November  2017  
 

 

Ash 97.33% 

Elm 94.00% 

Oak 98.39% 

Pear 99.03% 

Lime 96.67% 

Pine 96.67% 

Aspen 99.33% 

Cedar 98.06% 

Birch 99.66% 

Willow 98.67% 

Laurel 98.62% 

Cherry 96.00% 

 

SEND COFFEE AFTERNOON  

Thursday 14 th  November at 2 pm  

Do come along to our Family Centre 

to have the opportunity to discuss  

child related behaviour issues and 

ADHD  with our guests, representatives 

from  ADDUp. 

http://www.ardleighgreenjun.org.uk/

